
 
 

 

 

 

 

Camp Australia Newsletter 29th June 2016 

Welcome everyone to our latest Term 2 Newsletter at Camp Australia.  During the last two weeks the 

children were encouraged to participate in a wide variety of experiences that provided opportunities to 

engage and socialise with their peers to develop their communication skills, extend their confidence and 

self-esteem, as well as take responsibility for their emotional wellbeing and feel connected to their world.  

Children’s experiences have been recorded using a Reflection Journal.  The Journal also provides 

opportunities for the educators to link the children’s experiences to the five outcomes, principles, practices, 

the National Quality Standards, as well as ideas for future planning and programming. Please feel free to 

have a look, give feedback or ideas about your child’s interests and likes so we can include them into our 

program.  Based on interests of children in the last two weeks, we had children engaged in 

cooking, imaginative play, Art and Craft such painting, colouring, drawing, etc.  Children also 

enjoyed playing outside on the oval or school playgrounds. 

Music games and dance are always popular and children had opportunities to explore movements 

and sounds, play in teams and individually, and expand their interests.  Children were also 

interested to make puppets, have their talent show, experiment with science and play board 

games in teams. 

 

It is a countdown to our Holiday Club program and The Amazing Games are planned for children 

with tons of fun activities.  Sport and relays fun, silent disco, jungle gym, races, making Olympics 

torches are just some of the exciting activities awaiting for children to enjoy.  For all information 

about the Holiday Club Program please visit the website www.campaustralia.com.au/Holiday-Club or 

call 1300 105 343.  

We look forward to see you at our Holiday Club and hope you all enjoy the School holidays. 

Sincerely, 

Camp Australia Team 

 


